
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to our final term! This year has flown by. Last week, the children 

enjoyed settling back into school life and were reminded of our school routines and 

expectations during worship times. Mr Clarke inspired the children as part of their 

outdoor learning and forest school on Inspiration day.  

Our Year one children did incredibly well at their Phonics assessment and Year 4 

were super stars at the Multiplication check. These are both expectations from the 

Government and your child’s results will be communicated in the end of year reports.  

Reading 

We have recently took part in a ‘Reading for Pleasure’ audit which we are working 

towards a Silver recognition for all the work that we do to promote reading in school. 

We would like to share some useful links with you to support a love of reading at 

home: 

Reading aloud to children: 7 steps to making it magical - OU News 

Book Chat: Reading with your Child - Reading for Pleasure (ourfp.org) 
 

Summer Event!  

We are very excited for the Summer BBQ on Friday 12th July. Please let us know if 

you have any contacts for any stalls or activities. We hope to make it an enjoyable 

evening and an opportunity to raise money for our school.  
 

September 2024 

Next year we are still finalising plans for the leadership of the school but are pleased 

to announce that we will be increasing to four classes from September. This is due to 

increased numbers in Reception. We will reinstate Moonstone Class from 

September as the original initial letter of class names created the word TEAM. We 

are delighted that Mrs Espin, Mrs Colman, Miss Gadsby and Miss Julie will continue 

to work with the children across the classes and deliver interventions.  

 
Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter  

Headteacher  

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 14th June 2024

Dates for 

your diary 

 

Monday 17.06.24.  

Year 5/6 Sex Education 

lessons  

 

Wednesday 19.06.24.  

French day – dress in 

red, white and blue 

 

Thursday 20.06.24. 

New Reception Craft 

afternoon 

 

Friday 21.06.24. Tennis 

festival at Sleaford – team 

of 4 from Year 3/4  

 

Monday 24.06.24. Bugsy 

Malone workshop from 

SWRA for Emerald class 

   

Monday 01.07.24. 

Sports day races 1.30pm 

- parents invited 

 

Headteacher recruitment 

 

Thursday 04.07.24.  

Inspire+ assembly with 

Joe Rowbuck (swimmer) 

New Reception parents 

meeting 4.00pm-5.00pm 

 

Tuesday 09.07.24.  

Key Stage 2 Play at 

4.30pm 

 

Thursday 11.07.24. 

New Reception Teddy 

Bear’s picnic 

 

Friday 12.07.24. 

End of year Summer 

event  

 

Monday 15.07.24. 

Move up day 

 

Tuesday 16.07.24. 

Emerald going to SWRA 

to watch Bugsy Malone 

 

Thursday 18.07.24. 

Amethyst Class Gala 

dinner  

 

Friday 19th July  

Leavers Service – 

10.30am / 3.00pm  

Last day of term 

 

 

 
Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

 

https://ounews.co/education-languages-health/childhood-youth/reading-with-children-7-steps-to-making-it-magical/
https://ourfp.org/supporting-rah/book-chat-reading-with-your-child/


Topaz Reception have been retelling stories and creating repeating patterns. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Topaz Key Stage one have been grouping objects in computing and forest school.  

 

 

 

 

 

Emerald Class have enjoyed writing reports and leading worship. 

                                 

 

 

 

 

 

Amethyst Class have enjoyed reading their new class book, playing maths games and a 
sports event. 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                

More photos and updates can be found on our social media pages and our school website. 

Let’s take a look at what our children have been learning… 


